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Bonn, 14 February 2020 

Tokyo 2020 Paralympic Games- Swimming MQS Slot Allocation  

 
Dear NPC Japan,  

On behalf of World Para Swimming, I hereby officially notify you that  NPC Japan has 
received the following qualification slots(s) for the Tokyo 2020 Paralympic Games after 
the MQS Slot Qualification Allocation method:  
 

Gender Number of Slots 
Allocated 

Male  9 
Female  13 
Total  22 

 
These slots are in addition to the 5 male slots that were awards based on the 2019 World 
Championships allocation method, which your NPC has already confirmed. 
 
Please complete and send back the second page of this document to 
info@worldparaswimming.org no later than 1 March 2020. NPCs that have not replied 
by this date will have lost their qualification slots and World Para Swimming may 
reallocate these slots. 

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact World Para swimming. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you and your Para swimmer(s) for 
their great accomplishment in qualifying for the Tokyo 2020 Paralympic Games.  We look 
forward to your confirmation of qualification slot(s) usage and to seeing you in Tokyo in 
August.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Tracy Glassford 
World Para Swimming Senior Manager  
International Paralympic Committee 
 
 

NPC Japan 

https://www.paralympic.org/sites/default/files/2019-12/2019_12_03%20Tokyo%20QG.pdf
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